
Mortgage Mediation Notice 
You are receiving this notice because (1) your lender believes that  
your mortgage is seriously delinquent, or (2) a foreclosure  
petition was recently filed against you. The purpose of this notice  
is to inform you that help is available through Iowa Mortgage Help,  
a State of Iowa-sponsored program. 

Iowa Mortgage Help is a group of organizations partnering with the 
Iowa Attorney General’s Office and the Iowa Finance Authority to offer 
all Iowans access to free, confidential mortgage counseling with local 
organizations located right here in Iowa. Iowa Mortgage Help is here 
to assist you in working through your situation. 

Please call 1-877-622-4866 as soon as possible. The earlier you call, 
the more options that are available to you. When you call, you will  
be referred to a trained, professional counselor who will listen  
to your situation and offer free, confidential advice through each  
step of the process. In some cases, we are able to work with lenders 
and borrowers to restructure mortgage terms. While we are not able  
to help everyone, we are able to help the majority of homeowners  
who call Iowa Mortgage Help.  

The fact that a foreclosure petition may be or has been filed against 
you does not necessarily mean that you will lose your house. It is NOT 
too late. There is still time for help. 

Do Not Delay. This may be your best chance to save your 
home from foreclosure. 

Call 1-877-622-4866 today or go to IowaMortgageHelp.com. 
This free call could save your home. 

	 Iowa Mortgage Help 
	 1-877-622-4866
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This notice is being provided as required by Iowa Code section 654.4B(2).

help is available


